
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

January 11 QUARTERLY MEETING 

The January Quarterly Meeting is scheduled for 

January 11th at Noon at Pine Haven in Oostburg.  

Our speakers will be Senator Devin LeMahieu and 

Representative Terry Katsma.  

We will also hear from two of our members: Carlton 

Automotive and Blackhawk Shooting Sports.  

Pizza Ranch will provide the lunch. $10 at the door. 

Please RSVP by January 4th by calling the Chamber 

at 564-6500 or sending an email to 

info@oostburgchamber.com  

CHRISTMAS PARADE 

The Christmas Parade 

was again a success! 

There were many 

visitors from outside 

the Oostburg Area that 

joined us for the 

parade. Over 100 kids saw Santa!   

In addition to all the businesses, services groups, 

and churches that were represented, we had a  

family enter a float – and they won first prize! 

Congratulations to the Brill Family. 2
nd

 place went 

to Oostburg Fire Department, and 3
rd

 place went to 

the Oostburg/Cedar Grove girl scout troops.  

Thanks to all the committee members who 

volunteered their time! 

 

 

CHRISTMAS SOCIAL 

Lakeland Chiropractic 

sponsored our Christmas 

Social on December 15
th

. 

A festive time was had by 

all! It was great to see 

their new suite! They are 

now located at the west 

end of the Business Park 

at 220 S. Business Park 

Drive, Suite A7.  
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VISITOR’S GUIDE 

The Visitor’s Guide is 

almost ready to go to 

print. If you have not been 

contacted to advertise in 

the Guide, please contact 

Bob Arndt at 994-4326.  

We print 2000 Guides and 

they are distributed 

throughout Sheboygan 

and Southern Ozaukee 

Counties. This is a great 

way to bring more 

business to your door. 

ANNUAL DINNER 

The Annual Dinner will be held 

on April 12, 2017, at Judi’s 

Breaking Bread in Sheboygan. 

Invitations will go out in the mail 

in March – so “save the date.” 

We are still in the process of 

arranging the agenda for the 

evening. We hope to have a few 

surprises for you this year – so stay tuned    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to wish you all a Healthy and 

Prosperous New Year! 

Remember to follow us and Like Us On Facebook. 

You can check out our events on our website at 

www.oostburgchamber.com 

 

Hope to see at the Quarterly Meeting in January. 

 

Laurie Werner    

Executive Director 

 

NEW MEMBERS 

 

We are happy to announce that we have two new 

members. We are now 81 members strong! 

 

Blackhawk Shooting Sports 

 

 
  

 

 
 
Ground breaking:  
From left to right: Eric Glewen, Vice President Oosburg State 
Bank, Allen Wrubbel, Oostburg Village President, Terri Duenk, 
Dr. Jeff Duenk, Bob Poch, General contractor Keller builders. 

 

 

And Dave Lemmenes American Family Insurance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


